From: hawskercumstainsacre.pcc@outlook.com

Sent: 18 May 2021 21:06

To: Helen Webster

Subject: Re: FW: New application post - NYM/2021/0022/FL - Brook House Barn, Hawsker - Parish
Hi Helen,

Just to let you know that Council voted No Objections to the above planning application.

Kind regards,
Steph

Clerk to Hawsker cum Stainsacre Parish Council





